
 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 29th November 2024 

 

This week… 
… has flown by! 

The children have continued to be superstars practising for ‘The Big, 
Little Nativity’.  Miss Whittingham has been very impressed with our 
singing talents this week. 

The children are working so hard in Phonics, their effort and 
confidence to segment and blend sounds together is really beginning to 
shine.  Nursery children are loving all the actions and sounds we’ve 
been learning too. 

We have sequenced the story of ‘The Nativity’ and Baby Jesus has been 
having a lovely time on our home corner!  Listening to the children 
play ‘mums and dads’ in class is such a joy.  They interact, take turns 
and extend their play beautifully.  Well done everyone! 

Next week… 
We will write our letters to Father Christmas! 

Just a reminder to reception parents, please do sign your child’s 
reading diary each time they read their Rhino Readers book/practise 
their phonics cards.  We count up how many times they’ve read each 
week and they build up points for a reading certificate – bronze, silver, 
gold and platinum.  The more they read, the more points towards the 
certificates they receive. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Madden       


